
Wednesday, 30th August 2017 

Dear Families, 

NEWSLETTER – Week 7, Term 3 
Learning Management Business Reform (LMBR) 

Early next term we will be changing over all of our business systems 

(finance, human resources, student management and learning 

management) to a new platform. Among other things, LMBR will 

provide: 

 Accurate reporting of financial operations. 

 Better definition and reporting on services. 

 A unique and secure student registration number and single 

source of up-to-date information about our students. 

 Increased and improved information about student academic 

achievement and plans. 

 Better tracking of important health, well-being and emergency 

contact information. 

Our school will ‘go live’ in early Term 4 so we’ll need to give all staff 

(especially in the office) time to adjust to the new software.    

 

Winanga-Li ATSI Celebration Day  

Last Monday some of our students attended the celebration day for 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders at Winanga-Li. The activities 

included face painting, traditional dancing and checking out the fire 

engine. Thank you to Emma Christie and Di Cawthray for taking the 

students.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ag-Quip 

The majority of our students enjoyed a great day at Ag-Quip last 

Wednesday. They returned to school thoroughly exhausted but 

happy with their goody bags. Thank you to Katrina King who 

organised and donated money to the businesses who gave goody 

bags to our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kinfolk Student Cafes (KSC) 

KSC fuse together healthy, fresh ingredients and have made it their 

mission to make nutritious and delicious food accessible to students 

and staff. Our school will be trialling this service next week. Please 

contact Lisa Davis on 0434 368 267 for more info or visit their website; 

http://kinfolkstudentcafes.com.au/  

Orders can be purchased on your smart phone via their app or we 

can ring through the orders which they will deliver to the school.   

 

 

http://kinfolkstudentcafes.com.au/


Room 5 science 

Students from Room 5 have been learning about ‘forces’ and 

‘motion’. They are shown below putting their theory into practice.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Harold 

Teaching children healthy eating habits can go a long way to help 

them live a healthy life. All students showed a great understanding of 

healthy lifestyle choices and our younger students enjoyed giving 

Harold a cuddle! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES  

Speakfest – 31st August at Carroll PS from 9:15am 

Footy trip – 3rd – 4th September 

Disability Expo – 14th September in Tamworth  

Golf day – Sunday 17th September  

Dance eisteddfod – GS Kidd students on Friday 22nd September  

Sporting Schools – Tennis 27th July – 14th September 
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Jayden Rose – increasing maturity during class and excursions! 


